 TRIPURA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
pry AGARTALA

NOTIFICATION .
No.F.11(26-46)-Rectt./TPSC/2024 — L\%OS Agartala, Dated I June, 2025.

Ref:- Commission’s Advertisement No. 07/2024 dated 02.09.2024

It is for information of all concerned that the Tripura Public Service Commission’s
Website https://tpsc.tripura.gov.in maintained by IT Department is not fully operational due to
technical issues. In this connection provisionally eligible candidates for Interview/Personality
Test for recruitment to the post of General Duty Medical Officer (GDMO) Grade-1V of THS, Group-A
(Gazetted) under the Health & Family Welfare Department, Govt. of Tripura, are suggested to
download their Provisional Admission Certificate from the T.P.S.C. website in case of difficulty in
doing so ( due to the reason above) to collect from receipt Section of the Tripura Public Service

Commission’s Office during office hour on and from 25.06.2025.
i 1F]|e 2025~

(S. Mog, IAS)
Secretary,
Tripura Public Service Commission.




